
 
Page 1 of 1 
 
In the name of God, the Compassionate the Merciful 
 
To my precious daughter, ((Umm-Mu'adh))  
 
Peace, mercy, and blessings of God be upon you 
 
How are you and what is your news? By God, I miss you so much. 
Yes, I miss my pious daughter. May God bless you and reward you 
for all that you have done for me. May God also reward your 
parents for their good upbringing of you, and make heaven their 
final destination. I yearn much for the beautiful days I spent 
with you, especially during travel. Indeed, you were the best 
companion. May God bless you. How is Sa'd doing? How far is he 
in studying the Qur’an and does he study other subjects? Make 
sure you and his father take good care of him, as he has great 
capabilities. At least teach him the basic principles of 
reading, writing, and mathematics and read to him the Prophet's 
biography and the stories of the Prophets. What is his latest 
funny news? And how is his sister Khawlah? I wish I could hear 
her talking. As I had indicated in my second letter, everyone 
misses you and hopes to see you. May God get us together soon. 
It is preferable to travel light by reducing what you carry as 
much as possible; only carry what is essential. We are well, 
praise be to God. The only thing we’re lacking is getting 
together with you. Please forgive me if I made you mad – and 
perhaps for having done so frequently. If the security 
conditions permit, please extend my regards to the people with 
whom you are staying. I apologize for this brief letter, because 
the power keeps going on and off. Take care of yourself and give 
my greetings to Abu-Mu'adh, Sa'd, and Khawlah. Give them this 
message from my grandmother: “I miss you very much. May God 
unite us soon. Listen to and obey your mother and father and do 
not anger them.” Do not forget us in your prayers, especially 
for martyrdom. Congratulations on the departure of the tyrants 
who have oppressed the nation for a long time and God willing 
the rest of them will also go. Peace and God's mercy and 
blessings be upon you. 
  
(TN: End of Translation) 
 


